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Dear Parents/Caregivers 

 

This Thursday 22 September 2022 has been confirmed 

a public holiday in NSW, following the announcement of the National 

Day of Mourning for Queen Elizabeth II. Caniaba Public School will 

be non-operational. No staff will be at school. 

 

School Concert 

Our Annual School Concert is on tonight beginning with  

a P&C BBQ from 5:30p.m. Sausage Sandwiches are  

$2:50; Cans of Soft Drink $2:00; Juice Poppers $1:50  

and Water $1:00. At the end of the concert, we will  

enjoy a delicious supper. Please bring a plate to share.  

 

The main school gate and the front small gate will be open as you 

arrive, however the walkway leading up to the classrooms will be 

blocked off for staff and students to prepare for the concert.  

 

Dan will provide entertainment for guests during the P&C BBQ 

showcasing the talents of the students he teaches on Mondays.  

 

Students should arrive in casual clothes and will change into their 

costumes before the concert when called to classrooms at 6:30p.m. 

There are a few students who will wear casual clothes for the concert 

and will not need to change before the concert.  

 

There will be no staff supervision of students in the playground 

area on Tuesday night, as staff will be preparing for the 

performances. All students must be accompanied and supervised 

by an adult before and after the concert. 

 

We wish you all a very happy break with your children. Staff and 

students return on Monday 10th October. Stay safe 

 

Jude Voisey 

Principal 
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DATES TO NOTE 

 
TERM 3 
 
20 Sept –  

5.50pm P&C BBQ 
 6.30 School Concert 

& Supper.  
8:30 finish. 
 

22 Sept Public Holiday 
 
23 Sept – Last Day of Term 3 
 
 
TERM 4 
 
10 Oct – All Students Return 
 
31 Oct – 4 Nov Dental Visit 
 
8 Nov – Kinder 2023  

Orientation Day  
8.30 -2.30 pm 

 
29 Nov – Kinder 2023  

Orientation Day  
8.30 -2.30 pm 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Principal:      Jude Voisey 

Ph:           6621 4309  

Fax:            6622 0260 

Mobile No:     
Email:  caniaba-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au                        
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SOCCER NEWS 
Last Friday Riley, Quin and Corey represented our school in 

Round 6 of the boys PSSA Soccer knockout competition. The 

boys played in a hard-fought match but unfortunately lost 3-1 

to a very competitive Lennox Head team. Congratulations to 

our boys, as well as the other members of the Terania soccer 

team for their fantastic efforts throughout the year.  

 

It was amazing to watch boys who had never played together 

before progress so far through a competitive competition. 

Thank you to the parents for their continued support and 

transporting our boys to and from matches.  

 

Chloe Nilon 

Co-ordinator 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Canteen Roster Term 3 2022 
DATE SERVER/S DOLLAR DONATION 

Week 10 

23th Sept 

Sally D Lauren F 
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Canteen Roster Term 4 2022 

DATE SERVER/S DOLLAR DONATION 

Week 1 
14th Oct 

Sally D 
Rod P 

Lauren F 
Renee B G 

Week 2 
21st Oct 

Tracy A 
Carolyn K 

Kim S 
Tenielle H 

Week 3 
28th Oct 

Sarah F 
Helen S 

Sarah R 
Kira S 

Week 4 
4th Nov 

Sarah F Helen S 

Week 5 
11th Nov 

Desley H 
Kim S 

Alyce  

Week 6 
18th Nov 

Sally D Renee B G 

Week 7 
25th Nov 

Tracy A Tenielle H 

Week 8 
2nd Dec 

Carolyn K Kira S 

Week 9 
9th Dec 

Sally D Sarah R 

Week 10 
16th Dec 

Canteen Closed 

 

NOTE FOR SERVERS: If you are needing to change a canteen day could you please let the other parent who you’re 

serving with know and if they need help could you please organise a replacement then let Sally know. 

Thanks to all our volunteers who help in and around the canteen, without these mums and dads our canteen 

wouldn’t run as smoothly. 

Once again just a friendly reminder that since our canteen has fresh made foods rather than the store 

bought alternative it is important that orders be please sent into school by the Wednesday of each week 

written on a brown paper bag so that fresh produce can be purchased each week to help us cater for 

student orders. Alternatively, if you know your child will be ordering lunch on a Friday but haven’t sent in 

a bag, please send me a text so I can take them into consideration and avoid disappointment as I do all 

ordering and shopping on a Wednesday afternoon/Thursday morning. 

Thank you everyone for your help and support either in and around the canteen, via ordering lunches or 

donating, it is very much appreciated by the P&C as a whole. 

Many thanks, 

Sally (0432579367) 

 

 

 

 

 


